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17th November, 1947,

Dear Mr Cooper,
Tug “SPARKLER"

The above tug, 8s you probably know, does not
a pear in our Register Book. She ls listed in a book
containing details of vessels bullt fer Admlralty service
during the ware. We have made enquiries from time to time
with regard to Surveys of this ship, and recently we carried
out a Survey at Londonderrye

I have been advised semi-officially that in
such cases we do not wish to follow up the guestion of
Surveys due, and it will be for you and the Admiralty to
make decisions with regard to future surveyse.

With kind regards,
Yours faithfully,
(sGDY W.M. BALFOURe.

H.He. Cooper, Esde,
58 Warilng Street,
Belfastoe
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